
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2006 05:07 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com Happy Christmas!

12/22/2006

  

Just a quick message to all e-Rocks customers to wish you Merry Christmas & Happy New Year.  

We would also like to thank you all for your patronage and support over the last 11 months since we started.  

Like all similar projects one of the key measures of success is if people are still visiting you after such a period of time.  

Well thankfully we are still here and growing!  

We are painfully aware of the limitations of our server speed and other aspects of the operation of e-Rocks.  

You will be pleased to hear that we have been rebuilding the e-Rocks software and will be launching this very soon.  

Also we will be extending the features and services, and of course adding more Sellers and their items.  

Enough for now, please check into e-Rocks.com over the holidays, there is lots going on!  

To start our Tsumeb Auction finishes at 23:00Hrs GMT Tonight.  

Happy Hunting!  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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